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THE NORTH CAROLINA
MEDICAL CARE COMMISSION
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION

PAUL &. MCGILL, D.D.S.

WHEREAS, Paul A. McGill, D.D.S. was a member of the North Carolina Medical Care
Commission from December, 2012 until August, 2016; and

WHEREAS, Dr. McGill served with a devotion of interest far beyond the call of duty with the
highest integrity, graciousness, and efficiency; and

WHEREAS, during Dr. McGill's tenure, the Medical Care Commxssmn assisted many hospitals and
other health care facilities with tax exempt bond financing, and

WHEREAS, during Dr. McGill’s tenure, significant program rules were revised and/or adopted to
ensure the quality of health services to the people of North Carolina; and

WHEREAS, Dr. McGill has furtnr:r devoted his time and attention to the Medical Care Commission
activities while serving as a member of its E‘{ecutlve Committee; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the North Carolina Medical Care Commission
does hereby record its great appreciation for the services of Dr. M¢Gill; and

BE IT RESOLVED, FURTHER, that this resolution be recorded in the permanent minutes of the
Commission.

Resolved this the 4th day of November, 2016.
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J;fhn A. Fagg, M.D.
Chairman
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